
 

 

 

 

 

 

Thirty-Third District PTA 

Red Ribbon Week – Healthy Lifestyle Awards Program 2019-20 
 

The Red Ribbon Week-Healthy Lifestyle Awards Program serves as a vehicle for unit and 

council PTAs, along with their communities, to take a stand for our youth through a commitment 

to drug prevention and healthy lifestyle education.  Share the programs and activities that have 

been sponsored and/or conducted by your unit or council.  Programs or activities should take 

place between July 1, 2019 and June 30, 2020.  Please return this completed form, including any 

supporting materials, calendar, and a brief summary of your program, to the Thirty-Third District 

PTA office no later than February 24, 2020. Awards will be given out at the district Spring 

Awards and Association meeting on April 23, 2020.  Questions?  Contact Kathie Haley, Director 

of Health, at pta33rdhealth@gmail.com.  

  

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Thirty-Third District PTA 

P.O. Box 1235 

Lakewood, CA  90714 

 

Unit:  Please provide the following information: 

    Name of unit:__________________________________________________ 

    Name of unit RRW chair if applicable:_____________________________ 

    Number of students enrolled in your school:_________________________ 

    Number of students participating in your program:___________________ 

 

Council:  Please provide the following information: 

    Name of council and council president:______________________________ 

    Number of Units participating:_____________________________________ 

    Number of Units in Council:_______________________________________ 

 

 

Units and Councils -  on a separate typed sheet: 

 Describe one program or activity that you feel was the most beneficial to your unit's 

school or to your council as a whole.  Detail the type of program.  How was it promoted? 

Who was it designed for? Where did the activity take place?  Can this program be 

duplicated in other schools? 

 Does your unit or council continue to promote healthy and drug free lifestyles throughout 

the year?  If so, attach a calendar of events and include a brief description. 

 

 


